
The Visit of Ambassador Aiboshi to the Hebrew University of Jerusalem 

 

On the 23rd of October 2018, the ambassador of Japan, Koichi Aiboshi visited 

the Hebrew University of Jerusalem.  

Ambassador Yossi GAL, the Vice President for External Relations for the 

Hebrew University welcomed Ambassador Aiboshi and explained about the 

history and current situation of the University, which celebrates a 100 years 

cornerstone anniversary this year.  

Moreover, Ambassador Aiboshi viewed at the Japanese photo exhibition and 

the “Akie Book Collection”, which was donated by Mrs. Akie Abe, wife of the 

Prime Minister of Japan Mr. Shinzo ABE, at the university’s Bloomfield Library. 

Ambassador also was briefed by professors and lecturers including Prof. Nissim 

Otmazgin, the Director of the Department of Asian Studies, regarding the 

department’s recent activities and exchanged opinions about further 

cooperation. 

 

 


